
 

    ​A.S.B. Bulletin 8/12/19 - Monday 

  
 

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands: 
one Nation under God, indivisible, 
With Liberty and Justice for all… 

 
 
ASB would like to thank everyone who attended and took part in our dance Friday.  Over 400 of 
you showed up and it was a great time. Our next dance will be the Homecoming Dance on 
September 28th.  Tickets will go on sale soon. 
 
Students, a reminder, you no longer need bus passes this year.  Just show the driver your school 
ID and your ride is free. This means to school and also to practices and events. 
 
Next week is our Back to School Spirit Week and it is Sports themed: 
Monday is a Black Out Day -- wear black 
Tuesday is Not your sport Day -- wear a sports theme that you don’t or wouldn’t normally play 
Wednesday is Work out Wednesday -- wear gym or work out clothes 
Thursday is Fake an injury Day -- fake an injury, no fake blood or crutches allowed 
Friday is Gameday -- wear jerseys and uniforms 
 
The Spanish Club is seeking more members.  Anyone who would like to join this club just come 
to our meetings every Friday during lunch time in Room C-7 with Mr. Lopez. 
 
Attention Stagg High School, PLUS is looking for new faces. If you were not previously in PLUS, 
applications are available for pick up in the career center or in front of Ms. Esparza’s office. The 
application deadline is this Thursday August 15th, at 2:45.  Current Freshmen students who were 
previously in PLUS can skip the application process and see Ms. Esparza right away. 
 
Attention all Junior females it’s that time of the year, we are having our annual powderpuff game 
against seniors. We will be having a meeting to discuss all the details and practice. On 
Wednesday August 14th during lunch in Ms. Chang’s room C1. The actual game will be on 
September 20th. Please come out and make it a a great game. 
 
The Circle of Friends club is back. Circle of Friends Meeting, Wednesday, August 14th in B10 at 
Lunch!!!!!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

If you have a job, you also need a Work Permit.  It’s against the law for a minor to work without a 
Work Permit in California.  Work permits must be obtained at the start of a new job and renewed 
at the start of each new school year.  ​All current work permits, including those issued during the 
summer by CWA, expire on or before ​Friday, August 9​th​, and must be renewed. 
Students who have a job may be eligible to enroll in Work Experience Education, an elective 
course which combines paid employment with classroom instruction.  Work Experience students  
 
Attention student athletes - Appointments for sports physicals are being accepted at the Wellness 
Center.  Sports physicals are scheduled for August 20th and 22nd.  Appointments are on the a 
first come, first served basis.  Please come by room E2 and pick up the forms.  Your yellow 
emergency card, along with the sports physical forms, must be submitted in order to get an 
appointment.  If you have any questions please come by the Wellness Center.  
 
 
***Career and Counseling updates for this week: 
Dual Enrollment applications are to today.  Come see the Career Center with any questions 
 

  
***Here are the home athletic events for this week: 
Friday 08/16 
Football Scrimmage vs. TBD @ 3:30p/5:30p/7:30p 
Cheer Camp 
  
Saturday 08/17 
Cheer Camp 
 
This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE by reminding everyone what PRIDE stands for: 
P = Personal Responsibility 
R = Respect 
I = Initiative 
D = Determination 
E = Excellence 
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE! 

 
 
 


